
I strongly support HB 4007.  

Nothing can ever make us whole again, but this piece of legislation can make a tremendous
difference in our lives.   We already feel like victims of Pacific Corp, the lawyers, the accountants,
the IRS and a countless number of other entities. Without a tax break we will end up with maybe
20 cents on the dollar of the settlement money. That is actually just one more cut in our lives.
Please consider voting for HB 4007. It is the right thing to do.


